
 

 

STAKEHOLDER SUMMIT UPDATE 

TOP FIVE REASONS TO ATTEND 

 

We are looking forward to opening registration for the Stakeholder Summit in early 

October, but encourage you to mark your calendar now to attend!  

 

Here are our top five reasons to attend: 

1. Build a more resilient Alberta: Join us in strengthening relationships, building new 

relationships, and offering professional development and information sharing 

opportunities with the emergency management community. 

2. Check out our new venue! We are thrilled to be hosting the Summit at the Delta 

South Hotel and Conference Centre. Parking is free of charge and outdoor parking is 

available for over-sized vehicles. Book the group rate for hotel rooms now. 

3. Network with your peers. This year we are pleased to be hosting an impressive 

networking reception at the Top of the Inn, where you can connect with our event 

partners & other delegates on December 4th from 5-7pm. 

4. Hear from our amazing keynote speakers! We are thrilled to share that Dr. Mike 

Flannigan from the University of Alberta will be presenting - Long range wildfire 

forecast for Canada – Hot and Smoky? Is this the new Reality? 

5. Join the conversation before, during and after the Summit with #AEMASummit! 

Our popular photo activation will also be on-site again this year to inspire you to 

share the #PrepareYourSelfie campaign in your local events and emergency 

preparedness activities. 

 

For access to last year’s Summit agenda and presentations, 

please see AEMA website.  

If you would like to be added to the Summit distribution list or 

are interested in becoming a sponsor, please contact the 

AEMA Stakeholder Relations Section at 

aema.stakeholders@gov.ab.ca  

http://www.marriott.com/meeting-event-hotels/group-corporate-travel/groupCorp.mi?resLinkData=AEMA%20Stakeholder%20Summit%5EYEGES%60A1SA1SA%7CA1SA1SB%7CA1SA1SC%60143.00%60CAD%60false%602%6012/3/18%6012/6/18%6011/05/2018&app=resvlink&stop_mobi=yes
http://www.aema.alberta.ca/events
mailto:aema.stakeholders@gov.ab.ca

